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The repeal of the current statute allowing vote by mail has worked well since it was 

enacted. It allows more people to vote without taking time off from work, find 

transportation to and from the polls, stand in line sometimes for hours, and 

accommodates the handicapped. It is especially important to have the ability to vote 

by mail for seniors and handicapped without having to go through the process of 

applying for an absentee ballot. My thought is, “if it ain’t broke, don’t fix it” I adamantly 

oppose the proposed bill. Thank you. 


